
Harleigh Pearson 
 

My name is Harleigh Pearson. I'm 18 years old and a member of Del Norte 4-H. 
This is my 5th year raising a market animal but my first year raising a market steer. I am 
very passionate about raising livestock and have been saving the money I earn from 
selling my animals to pay for college.  

When I am not at school or working with my animals you can find me practicing 
for the FFA Vet Science team. I really enjoy traveling around the state competing at 
different colleges and learning more about veterinary care of the animals I love so 
much. After high school I plan on going to college for 2 years then going to work at the 
prison.  

This is my market steer Turbo. Turbo is a Angus/Maine cross. I’ve been raising 
Turbo since September. Turbo has been fed a very high quality grain and quality grassy 
hay to produce high quality beef. I’ve put a lot of dedication and hard work into this 
project and I'm very proud of Turbo. I will be very grateful for anyone who decides to 
purchase Turbo. Thank you for supporting our local 4-H! 

 

 


